
 

 

 

Memo 

Re: In-School Announcements for STUDENTS 

From:  Mrs. Daryl George 

Date: October 21, 2016 
 

New this year, to help STAY CONNECTED and improve communication with our 
students we are sending out daily announcements via their Tenafly school email 
address.  
 
School wide announcements regarding TMS sports teams, club interest meetings, 
leadership opportunities, celebrations, special events, spirit days, and changes to daily 
schedule, are included in these emails. Students are encouraged to check their school 
email before or after school each day. Daily emails are typically sent prior to the opening 
of school each morning. It is not always possible to announce information in home 
rooms when there is a change to schedule or a featured video announcement.  
Students checking their school email each day is a good way for your child to stay 
informed about events at TMS, especially if they miss a homeroom period. 
 
As an added convenience a Remind101 account has been set up.   All students (and 
parents) are welcome to join. The Tenafly Middle School Remind account enables 
reminder notifications/text messages to be sent right to a phone.  
Please discuss this communication tool with your child and use the information below if 
you choose to sign up.  Student’s need to have parents’ permission to use the services 
of Remind.  When a student signs up, parent’s will be notified via an email through the 
Remind website.   
 
Pick a way to receive messages for Tenafly Middle School: 
 

 If you have a smartphone, get push notifications.  Open your web browser and 
go to the following link:  rmd.at/tenaflym 

 If you do not have a smartphone, get text notifications.  Text the message 
@tenaflym to the number 81010 

 Don’t have a mobile phone?  Go to rmd.at/tenaflym on a desktop to sign up for 
email notifications. 

TENAFLY MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

10 Sunset Lane, Tenafly, NJ 07670 
Telephone: (201) 816-4900 

Fax: (201) 569-0327 
 


